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Senator Pfaff Congratulates Eastman First Responders 
 

Eastman, WI – On Saturday, March 9th, State Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) joined the Eastman First 

Responders to congratulate them on their new truck, which was purchased with funding the Eastman First 

Responders received from Wisconsin’s EMS Flex Grant Program. The Eastman First Responders is a volunteer 

organization which was formed in 1978 with ten original members. Today, the unit has grown to 30 active 

members that serve the Town and Village of Eastman, and nearby areas. 

 

Senator Pfaff released the following statement: 

 

“First responders keep our communities safe and provide life-saving care to citizens in need. This truck will 

improve public safety in Eastman and provide for reliable responses to emergencies in the region.  

 

“I’m proud to support our first responders, and am happy to see the positive impact this will have on the 

Eastman community.” 

 

### 

 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, Crawford, and 

southern Monroe County. 
 


